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The Columns 
 

(A publication of First Baptist Church, Windsor, MO) 
 

REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

July 29,  2021 

HELPERS for 08/01/21 SERVICES  SCHEDULE 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Kim L. Kelsey 

Tracy Conner 

Gail Linda 

Ushers  

*David Norfleet Bob Hinkleman 

Shannon Howard Leland Troxel 

Children’s Message Nancy Kauffeld 

AM Benediction Jim Walthall 

Decision Counselor Ron Jenkins 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Ron Dady 

Accompanist Jan Jenkins 

Sunday, August 1, 2021 

8:30 AM Deacon Meeting 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

10:40 AM Sunday Morning Service 

 

FBC Family, 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped with Vacation Bi-

ble School and with the Picnic in the Park. It is such a 

blessing to see the body of Christ come together to 

serve the community for His honor and glory. It is 

truly an honor and a blessing to be your pastor. 

Thank you church.  

 

In Christ,  

Pastor Mike 

PLEASE NOTE! 

The  church office 

summer hours will 

be 8-3 with lunch 

from 12:15-12:45. 

Week of 07/25/2021 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 66 

Worship Service 175 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $3,509 

Budget Given $2,774.00 

Yearly Needs $105,270.00 

Yearly Given $79,103.01 

HISTORY 

 

Come͏enjoy͏donuts͏for͏͏breakfast͏ 

before͏Sunday͏School͏on͏ 

August͏1,͏2021 



We  would like to make you aware of openings that we MUST fill in Sunday School          

beginning September 5th in order to offer meaningful study for all ages.     

 

Our very specific needs are as follows:                   

Preschool (2 & 3 years olds): Need two teachers      CAN YOU HELP?                   

Senior Adults:  Need a teacher  

       

    Please pray about how the Lord might use YOU!   

Windsorchangers August 2-6 

“For His Glory” 
 

There will be different speakers in the sanctuary 

every night the week of Windsorchangers from 

6:15-7:15...and  YOU are invited to join the 

youth to hear messages God has laid on their 

hearts pertaining to our theme “For His Glory.”  

       ͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏It’s time for the Baby Bottle Boomerang!  

          

        We’ll toss an empty baby bottle to you this Sunday,  

        August 1st.  You  fill it with coin, bills, or even  

        checks, and toss back to us at church Sunday,       

        August 15th. 

      

        Proceeds benefit  Door of Hope in Clinton. 

        “And let our people learn to devote themselves to 

        good  works so as to help cases of urgent need, and 

        not be unfruitful.”  Titus 3:14 

 Windsorchangers needs you! 

Thank you to all who are helping with meals the  week of  August 2-6 for 

the youth who are serving our community for Windsorchangers.                                                                        

 

We are in need of the following food and drink items for next week: 

~2 liter bottles of soda, fruit punch, lemonade, etc. 

~Individually wrapped sweet treats 

~Fruit for 35 mouths...Watermelon, grapes, cuties, apples, bananas, etc… 

  You may bring your donations to the church and put them on the 

kitchen island with your bags marked  “Windsorchangers.” 

 

Pray for our youth and their leaders this week as they serve our church 

members and the community of Windsor. 



If you have an 

interest in  

helping in our 

Wednesday 

night program, 

please contact 

Mindy Brown or 

the church     

office.   

Coming September 1st: 

~Adult Bible Study on   

Wednesday nights 6-7PM. 

Please plan to come for  dinner 

at 5:30. Nursery care provided. 

 

~Impact Youth’s regular    

meetings start back up on 

Wednesday nights 5:30-

7:30PM. 

 

~Connect Kids for kids PreK to 

6th grade on Wednesday nights 

5:30-7:00PM 

Message from Tabitha’s  Closet: 

In the month of July we had over 150 people walk 

through our door looking for shoes, clothing,  

towels, or bedding.   

Between 125-150 bags of clothing went out our 

doors.  Our racks were looking pretty bare, so we 

put out a call for help, and God provided with over 

125 bags of clothing in a week’s period of time. 

God surely lived up to the promise of Luke 6:38, 

and Nancy & Teri are working hard to get the 

clothes sorted and available to the growing num-

ber of guests we get during our open hours.  A 

special thank you to our other volunteers.  We 

couldn’t serve in this ministry without your help, encouragement, and direction. 

Tabitha’s Closet is a ministry of First Baptist Church, Windsor. 

BACK-TO-SCHOOL BASH! 
Sunday, August 15 from 5:00-6:30 we’ll be giving away backpacks stuffed with 
school supplies. Tabitha’s Closet will also be open at that time to give away 
school clothes. What a wonderful ministry to our community from the volunteers 
at FBC.  If you’d like to help with the school supply give-away, please contact 
Gail Rogers or call the church office. 

You’re a Blessing 

July 26, 2021 

Fellow Christians, 

      Thank you for your donation of hot dogs and buns to the Ministerial Alliance Summer Lunch Pro-

gram.  These will be served tomorrow, and should provide nearly 100 lunches.   

       We also appreciate your active participation in this program.  We couldn’t do it without you! 

Sincerely, 

Melody Wilson, Coordinator 


